

Education Committee Newsletter

2019 Travelling Fellowship

Dear SECEC Members!

The European Society for Surgery of the Shoulder and the Elbow organises in 2019 2 travelling fellowships :

- With the collaboration of the Korean and Japanese shoulder societies 2 young European surgeons will visit several Asian centers specialized in shoulder and elbow surgery. The next fellowship will start in the fall 2019 for a 5 or 6 week tour.

Applicants must be under the age of 45 years, must be certified orthopaedic surgeons and must have a well documented experience in patients care and scientific research.

- Two young European surgeons will visit several European centres specialized in shoulder and elbow surgery. The next fellowship will start in June 2019 for a 4 week tour.

Applicants must be under the age of 40 years, must be certified orthopaedic surgeons and must have a well documented experience in patients care and scientific research

For both fellowships only online applications will be accepted; please go to: http://www.secec.org/pages/educationpodcasts/fellowships/fellowship-application.php

and start your application!

The deadline is December 31., 2018.

For further information, please contact our central office:

sececoffice@gmail.com

Sincerely Yours,

Philippe COLLIN
Chairman of the Education Committee